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Hello. As a taxpayer I DO NOT want my tax dollars going to this state wide shelter. 

This will do nothing but attract more homeless people to our state to take advantage 

of our system.  

 

These dollars should be going to improve the lives of Oregonians via investing in our 

schools, infrastructure, etc. We have a large percentage of children that cannot 

perform math, reading, or writing skills at their grade level. This is a huge failure!  

 

Again, do not put my tax dollars towards this effort!  


